

Adventure Web Productions 612 1/2 Frederick Road Baltimore, MD 21228

Dear Craig, Justin and Brent,

We would like to thank you for all your assistance and expertise in creating our website – It turned out great. We have already received plenty of positive feedback and feel that the site has been an effective resource for marketing the deli and reaching out to our customers. All of you have been extremely helpful and prompt with getting the minor issues we have had resolved. Thanks again, and we look forward to working with all of you in future.

Sincerely,

Ellsworth Snyder

Owner - 700 South Gourmet Deli & Café

E7 Smych

'ONLY THE BEST IN CORPORATE CATERING'